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Thank you!
Thank you to everyone who

was able to come to

Culver’s Night on Tuesday!

Also a BIG thank you to

Brooke Palmer for putting

together our class basket

and to all who donated

toward it.  She did a great

job putting it together!

And More!
Language Arts:  We will be
working more on our
poetry book, Gone Fishing
to discuss alliteration, and
work on creating various
types of poetry. 

Next Week News
Reading: We will be working
on applying text information
into answering questions to
prepare for our upcoming
state MAP test.

Math: We will finish up
chapter 5 and plan for a
test on Wednesday.  A study
guide will be completed on
Tuesday.

Science:  The class will
continue their science fair
projects.  Be looking for
what your child will be
responsible for providing for
materials in their group!

Social Studies:  Next week,
students will be working on
a research project about
other countries. 
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Next Week’s Pattern Words and Word Wall Words

stopping

nodding

chopping

batting

grabbed

digging

rubbed

jobbing

knitting

wrapping

sledding

skipped

scrubbing

hopped

hugged

planning

shopping

spotted

spinning

wrapped

Word Wall: especially, laughed, have, except


